Subject: PandaRoot EVO Meeting TUESDAY, May 6, 10-12 Posted by Jens Sören Lange on Sun, 04 May 2008 14:11:54 GMT View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear all,

there will be a PandaRoot EVO meeting

TUESDAY, May 6, 2008, 10:00-12:00

Audio testing from 09:30.

Preliminary Agenda:

 1.) dE/dx in the tpc (Viola Michael, Sebastian)
 2.) full sim and other news from rho (Klaus Goetzen, Dipak)
 3.) run_reco.C
 (this is not a deja vu, it will be on the agenda every time, in order to discuss how we can add more detectors, e.g. tof, rpc, drc, dch, muo etc. etc.)
 4.) next stable version

 > tags, svn copies, etc.
 5.) planning for tutorial session in Krakow
 6.) things we can we learn from ALICE
 (-> a few words about the AliRoot/FairRoot workshop last week)

The agenda is evolving right now, maybe more interesting issues are added.

Talk to you then.

Soeren (& Johan)

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from GSI Forum